
PPP on issuing Biometric Passports and ID Card 
 
Country visit 
 
In order to allow interested companies to be better informed on the as-is situation, Government of Armenia 
decided to welcome visits from interested companies, should companies decide such visit is necessary and 
useful. Preferred week for visits is June 12-16, however, should interested companies like to visit on 
alternative dates, this is also possible.  
 
In case your company would like to visit Armenia, please e-mail by 12 June, indicating your preferred day 
for a visit, names and contact details of your company representatives. 


